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welcome

to the American Academy of Pediatric Dentistry’s
63rd Annual Session

A child’s smile can light up the world.

Every day, the members of the American Academy of

Pediatric Dentistry are providing the highest

level of care to ensure every child has a healthy smile.

We salute these men and women and welcome
them to Chicago and the 63rd Annual Session of
the American Academy of Pediatric Dentistry.
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